O/CIR NO.- 189 GOVT. GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE, NARAYANGARH DATE-10.08.2022

In Continuation of the Previous Office Circular No. 183 dated 15/03/2022. the undersigned would like to
inform all the students. teaching & non-teaching staff of this college that the college will remain closed on
11™ Aug™22 on account of Rakhi Bandhan instead of 12" Aug’22. College will remain open on 12" Aug’22.
It is also being informed that the college will observe the 15" Aug’22 as the 75™ Independence Day, so the
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earlier notification regarding Holidays on 15" & 16" of August should be treated cancelled.
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